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The “Haunted Hayride” was a great success!!  The 40 plus pledges 
of the Alpha Sigma Chapter, the actives and the alumni in attendance 
had a wonderful time on that cool October evening of the 12th.  
Eighty hotdogs were cooked in the two campfires provided and the 
hotdogs were consumed in minutes by the hungry students in what 
seemed to be a shark feeding frenzy. The alumni had an opportunity 
to meet and converse with many of the 120 students and pledges.    
We all left in good “spirits”  

Alumni Chapter Meeting November 11th 

 The Alumni Chapter business meeting will be held at Palmer Place Restaurant - 
56 South LaGrange Road in LaGrange, IL.  The meeting will begin at 1PM .  
(Bear Game starts at 7PM) We hope to see many members at the meeting!       
There is plenty of parking available in the parking lot directly behind the 
restaurant.          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                    
                                    www.palmerplacebeer.com   

 “Haunted Hayride” at Forest View Farms 

“Brotherhood Night” and “Initiation”  

If you are planning on attending either event please contact the PDC 
faculty advisor for more information via email: 
Beatrice Drambarean …………..   Bdramb1@UIC.EDU Thanksgiving 

 
For each new morning 
with its light, 
For rest and shelter of 
the night, 
For health and food, 
For love and friends, 
For everything Thy 
goodness sends. 
 
- Ralph Waldo Emerson 
(1803-1882)  



Hey everyone! This fall, Phi Delta Chi will be selling sweatshirts that say "Illinois 
Pharmacy." The collegiate chapter is coordinating the sale of the sweatshirts and 
all responses will need to be done by email. They are selling both hoodies and 
crewneck sweatshirts (sweatshirts without a hood), and you will have the option 
to choose between a navy sweatshirt with white outlined letters or a gray sweat-
shirt with navy outlined letters. Hoodies will cost $27 and crewnecks will cost 
$25 (for 2XL and 3XL, add $2). Ordering more than one sweatshirt? (They are a 
great idea for a Christmas gift!) Please use the second set of sizing/color choices 
for your second sweatshirt. If not, just leave them blank! Please fill out the last 
question on the form and we will ship the sweatshirt you. The shipping charge 
will be five dollars. The sweatshirt sale will close on Sunday, November 4th at 
5:00 PM! Sweatshirts will be shipped the last week in November.    
CLICK on the LINK included in the body of the newsletter email or copy and 
paste the link below in your internet browser for the ORDER FORM and com-
plete ordering and payment information.  
 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?formkey=dGtuelJzbDNkc05iZHdVbXJtajNxQmc6MQ 
 

For more information email Renee McAlister at:   WKF.PDC@gmail.com  

ILLINOIS PHARMACY - SWEATSHIRT SALE 
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Haunted Hayride - October 12, 2012   
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Collegiate Chapter Schedule of Events 

The following is a current schedule of the Collegiate Chapter's Fall Events: 
 
 
• Brotherhood (Pledge Event): Friday, November 9th - 4:30PM -9:30PM 
 
• Initiation (Pledge Event): Friday, November 16th - 4:30PM -9:30PM at the 

College of Pharmacy 
 
• Collegiate Chapter Ski Trip: Martin Luther King Weekend-January 18th - 21st 
      (more information in the next edition of the “post-Script”) 

Alpha Sigma Alumni Association Membership Form 2012-2013 
 
Name of Alum:                                                                                                                                                
 
Chapter:                                                                                              Year of Graduation:                             
 
City, State, Zip Code:                                                                                                                                      
 
E-mail:                                                                                                Phone:                                                  
 
Area of Pharmacy Practice:                                                                                                                             
 
Voluntary Donation to the Memorial Scholarship Fund (enter amount): $                               ______ 

Yearly dues (June 1st to May 31st) are $20 per alum.   
 

Dues can be paid by check, money order, and now online at:  Sorry, our WEB page is under repair 
 

Please make all payments out to: Phi Delta Chi Alumni Association 
Mail payments to: Walter Staron - 10620 Grandview Drive - Palos Park, IL. 60464 

Alumni Brothers from all regions are welcome to join our Alumni Association! 

 Your dues and donations help us to continue funding the PDC Memorial Scholarship Fund, and most of all, 
help the Collegiate Chapter with travel expenses to National PDC and Professional Meetings. 
If you know of any fellow Brothers who are not getting this newsletter, please feel free to pass this newslet-
ter along so we can continue to grow and continue to be the leading Alumni Chapter of Phi Delta Chi! 
 
To all the Brothers that have already joined our alumni chapter, we thank you!!! 


